
From: Broadley, David [mailto:DBroadley@aylesburyvaledc.gov.uk]  
Sent: 25 August 2015 10:07 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: Consultation on Proposed Submission Document, August 2015 
 
Dear Peter Day, 
 
I confirm that having considered the documents AVDC has no comments to make on 
the consultation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
David 
 
David Broadley 
Senior Planner (Forward Plans) 
Aylesbury Vale District Council 
Tel: (01296) 585866  
The Gateway Offices 
Gatehouse Road 
Aylesbury 
Bucks 
HP19 8FF  
 


